
From:  
To:  
CC:  
Sent: Mon Jan 06 2025 13:14:28 GMT 
Subject: RE: The Late Kingsley Efosa Imafidon 

(Attachments:) Prevention of future deaths Reg 28 (Signed).pdf 

Dear ,  

Happy New Year!  

Thank you for reaching out to us regarding this matter. 

We would like to acknowledge receipt of your enquiry and confirm that we have discussed this case with 
the senior author of the original British Society of Gastroenterology guidelines. 

Following these discussions, we understand that the group responsible for updating the guidelines in due 
course is aware of this very unfortunate case. They will be entering into further discussions and 
consultations to consider the influence and potential inclusion of underlying conditions, such as sickle 
cell disease, in any future updates to the guidelines. 

Should you require any further information or clarification, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Best regards, 
  

 
Senior Professional Guidelines Officer 

The Royal College of Pathologists 
6 Alie Street, London, E1 8QT 
Tel:  
Email:
Website: www.rcpath.org 
Follow us on Facebook, X and Instagram 

EXTERNAL EMAIL 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 
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